
RFQ CANCELLATION 
 
RFQ NO.: RFQ NO. 009-12 
RFQ NAME: HVAC PREVENTATIVE MAINTENANCE PROGRAM FPL 
 
 
On May 3, 2012, an informal request for quotations (RFQ) was issued by the Purchasing 
Department. Due to a limited response, and responses higher than estimated, this RFQ is 
cancelled.  
 
The informal RFQ will be reissued as RFQ No. 010-12, HVAC Preventative Maintenance 
Program FPL. Please monitor this website for the posting.  
 
Daniel P. Ames 
Purchasing Manager 
City of Fairhope 


